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MINUTES OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

OF THE JACKSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

HELD ON 

APRIL 18, 2023 

 

 The Jackson County Board of Commissioners held a Public Hearing on April 18, 2023, at 

6:25 p.m., Justice & Administration Building, Room A201, 401 Grindstaff Cove Road, Sylva, 

North Carolina. 
 

 Present: Mark A. Letson, Chairman  Don Adams, County Manager 

  Todd Bryson, Vice Chair  Patrick J. Scott, Interim County Attorney  

  Mark Jones, Commissioner  Representative, Via Zoom 

  John W. Smith, Commissioner  Angela M. Winchester, Clerk to the Board 

  Tom Stribling, Commissioner     

 

 Chairman Letson called the public hearing to order and stated the purpose of the public hearing 

was to receive public input on the proposed Text Amendments to the Unified Development Ordinance 

(UDO). 

 Michael Poston, Planning Director, stated that Planning Staff had been working with the Planning 

Board on proposed amendments to Article VI of the Unified Development Ordinance (UDO) 

Development Standards.  The proposed Amendments would amend the current Wireless Communications 

Development Standards and add development standards for campgrounds. 

 The Planning Board held a public hearing for the proposed changes and no public comment was 

made.  The Planning Board unanimously recommended that the Board of Commissioners consider 

adoption of the proposed amendments.   

 

 PUBLIC COMMENTS:  None. 

 

 There being no public comment, Commissioner Stribling moved to adjourn the public 

hearing.  Commissioner Bryson seconded the Motion.  Motion carried and the meeting adjourned 

at 6:34 p.m. 

 

Attest:                                                                 Approved: 

 

 

____________________________   ____________________________ 

Angela M. Winchester, Clerk                               Mark A. Letson, Chairman 


